
From: Freeman, Sheila (she, her / elle, la) (DFO/MPO) <Sheila.Freeman@dfo-mpo.gc.ca> 

Date: Mon, Jul 22, 2024 at 3:16 PM 

Subject: RE: Cowichan Watershed Board - May Meeting Agenda Package 

To: Danielle Paydli <danni@cowichanwatershedboard.ca> 

Cc: Freeman, Sheila (she, her / elle, la) (DFO/MPO) <Sheila.Freeman@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>, 

Sutherst, Jenna <Jennifer.Sutherst@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>, Gotch, Steve (he, him / il, lui) (DFO/MPO) 

<Steve.Gotch@dfo-mpo.gc.ca> 

 

Hello Danni, 

  

Sorry for my delay in responding to you.  We have been discussing internally who would be best 

suited to participate on the Cowichan Watershed Board.  We feel that Jenna Sutherst, who is the 

lead for our restoration centre of expertise for DFO’s South Coast Area would be an excellent 

candidate from DFO.  Jenna is cc’d here. I have cc’d our Senior Director of Operations for DFO 

in Pacific region who also supports this nomination. 

  

Jenna is happy to participate in the July 29th meeting if that works for you.  If it does, please feel 

free to pass along the details directly to her. 

  

Kind regards, 

Sheila 
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